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July 18, 2012

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St. Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc. — DR 88-083 Interruptible Gas Sales Report for the
Period, April through June 2012

Dear Director Howland:

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission Order No. 19,181 in docket DR 88-083,
dated September 22, 1988, requires Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern”) to file
quarterly report of interruptible sales. This letter is Northern’s report for the period,
April through June 2012.

Northern did not serve any interruptible gas customers during the period.

If you have any questions regarding these report or if you require any further
information, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

Enclosure

cc: Gary Epler, USC

George H. Simmons Jr.
Manager Regulatory Services

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Phone: 603-773-6534
Fax: 603-773-6734
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